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CEMBUREAU, the European Cement Association, is organising site visits during the EU Green 

Week on the 4 June 2014.

Participants will have the opportunity to visit several sites which will allow to learn more about waste 

recovery and recycling in the cement industry and to visit a restored quarry and biodiversity 

conservation project. 

For more details and registration please contact Inna Perova (i.perova@cembureau.eu).
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